


 
The balance of the town would require evacuation and provided that we could provide 
notice today they would have options to move to the north to Inglewood and Warwick 
and to many centres to the south.  Whilst many would move under their own steam, it 
would be a significant effort to move up to 6000 people.   
 
Given other events in Brisbane and Toowoomba it may be necessary for a significant 
evacuation centre to be established in Warwick to cater for those not able to find relief 
with friends in appropriate rural areas or to the south. Local police would remain in the 
area to provide security and would require some supply. 
 
In short we would require a flood advice of 11.5 metres around 36 hours before the river 
is expected to reach a gauge height of 10.8 metres to initiate these plans otherwise the 
event would be beyond our resources. 




